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Peter M. Douglas, Executive Director 
Susan Hansch, Chief Deputy Director 
Lane Y ee, Chief Fiscal & Business Services 

WlOb 

Subject: Interagency Agreement with the State Coastal Conservancy to assist in the development 
of a Conservancy project tracking system/data base 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

The staff recommends that the Commission authorize the Executive Director to enter into an interagency 
agreement with the State Coastal Conservancy to assist in the development of a Conservancy project 
tracking system/data base. The total amount of this agreement is not to exceed $40,000. 

Project Description and Summary 

The Coastal Conservancy has requested the services of one of our permanent-intermittent staff members 
to assist the Conservancy in the development of a project tracking system. The Commission's 
permanent-intermittent employee completed a similar project for the Commission. The Conservancy will 
reimburse the Commission for all costs of the work of our employee. Commission staff believes that the 
Conservancy request is one that we can support without any cost to the Commission . 
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